
Good afternoon: 
 
Attached please find written testimony from the Division of Motor Vehicles concerning House Bills 7385 
and 7582, which are scheduled for hearing before the House Committee on Special Legislation later this 
afternoon. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, or if you require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger R. Demers, Esq. 
Chief of Legal Services 
Rhode Island Division of Motor Vehicles 
600 New London Avenue 
Cranston, RI  02920 
(401) 462-1208 
roger.demers@dmv.ri.gov 
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